
From: Hubertus Opalka
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Removing the voter ID requirement.
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 3:06:04 PM

I strongly disagree with any action to remove the voter ID requirement. There should be
no such bill ever put into action in Queensland or any other Australian state!
 
Hubertus Opalka
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